
Training Workshop and Christmas Party 

 

Training Workshop  

Please be informed that we will have a training workshop on November   
24-25, 2018  at Nonthaburi Palace Hotel. This workshop will focus on strategies, 
techniques, activities, and materials for teaching English, Chinese, Science, and 
Mathematics. We will have fun learning from the speakers and our friends that 
would benefit our teaching in real class. So, please come to share your ideas in 
order to develop your profession. 

FYI:  Some of us were absent for the past trainings. As you know, it is the 
requirement that you have to attend two trainings per contract. If you are absent, 
you will be deducted 1,000 baht a day. Moreover, your record will go to the 
committee, and you may face the problem at the time to continue the contract. 

 

Christmas Party 

 It’s time to celebrate!!!  Everyone in the project is invited to join Christmas 
and New Year Party on Saturday December 22, 2018, 6.00 – 9.00 p.m. at 
Richmond Hotel, Nonthaburi. Come to join us. We will celebrate together. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and enjoy your teaching 

  


